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Governor Nikki Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Gov. Nikki Haley:

As your constituent and a Boeing supplier, | am writing to thank you for supporting a long-term
reauthorization of the U.S. Export-Import Bank (Ex-Im). Ex-Im is a critical tool for expanding U.S. exports
and jobs in a competitive global economy and it is an important alternative for American exporters when
they are unable to secure competitive financing in the commercial market.

This long-term reauthorization ensures our ability to compete on a level playing field in markets all around
the world. It also provides my company with the certainty that we will be able to compete in the future.

Thank you for standing up against special interests in Washington and representing American workers
like me in Congress. Your support for a long-term Ex-Im reauthorization ensures U.S. exporters of all
shapes and sizes can access this critical tool to support new sales overseas, which will in turn drive job
creation and opportunity here at home.

Sincerely,

Eduardo Gomez

3216 Industry Dr

North Charleston, SC 29418

Email Address: ENGINEERING@EMC41.COM




